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NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman Knights in Lights Hosts "Itsy Bitsy Banana Soup" Variety Show 
Timmins, December 2, 2010:   

This weekend, on December 4th and 5th at 2:00 pm (doors open at 1:30 pm),  the 
O'Gorman Knights in Lights will be hosting a children's variety show called "Itsy Bitsy 
Banana Soup" in the Sylvia Gravel Theatre at O'Gorman High School in Timmins.  Tickets 
are $5.00 and are available at the door or in advance in the OHS library. 
 
The funds collected from this event go towards supporting the arts at O’Gorman High 
School for those students participating in the Sear’s Drama Festival. 
 
Come support this year's Sears Drama Festival participants! 
  
Jessica Keizer, Teacher at O'Gorman High School commented “This is a great family event 
and the children will be entertained and love this variety show.  I invite everyone to come 
and join us for O’Gorman Knights in Lights performance of "Itsy Bitsy Banana Soup". 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


